
SBRC 

Meeting minutes  

March 14, 2022 

Members present: 

John Tocci, John Heffernan, Kevin Coughlin, Phil Gonzalez, Steve Bilafer, Victor Hebert, 

Mayanne MacDonald Briggs 

Members of School Administration present: 

Assistant Superintendent Dr. Gotgart 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:01 PM 

No public comment 

Chair Tocci discussed the MSBA letter welcoming us into the next Phase of the 

Feasibility Study. He and Superintendent Welch attended a meeting earlier this month. 

Assistant Superintendent Gotgart updated the committee on the Request for Services 

process and how MSBA will be involved in each step of the process from advertising 

through hiring. 

Hiring OPM is the next step in this process. 

Ed Gortgart will work with Denise Moroney to complete RFS by beginning of April. 

Mr. Heffernan inquired about the Statements of Interest for Riverdale and Greenlodge 

Schools. These will also be completed for beginning of April.   

Once all documents are submitted to MSBA, they will send any revisions that are 

needed. 

Chair Tocci suggested smaller working groups to review candidates and bring to full 

committee. 

Timeline is that the OPM will be hired by June while school is still in session. Community 

meetings will be scheduled to commence after the start of the 2022-23 school year. 

New Business: 

Town meeting Warrant Article will be dropped 



Mr. Coughlin asked about the submission for accelerated repair program for the high 

school windows.  Dr. Gotgart responded that we need to have funds secured by town 

meeting prior to submission. 

Next meeting April 4, 2022 at 7 PM 

 

At 8:10 PM, Mr. Heffernan motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Mr. Hebert, 

voted unanimously.  


